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We have had 4 Shows since the Newsletter in June.  The Olin, IA Shows were July 20th and 
21st at Double Shoe Arena.  This place was very nice!  The stalls were matted and had automatic 
waterers and great hay feeders, we parked on grass and the entire place was very clean and well 
layed out. Our Judges were John McGreal and Lynne McGreal.  We had 2 individual renewals and 1 
family renewal and 5 new individual and 3 new family memberships.  On Saturday, 26 Exhibitors 
and 125 entries.  On Sunday, 20 Exhibitors and 98 entries.  Dylana Luett and Cathi Luett put this 
weekend together. Dylana and Cathi are our Northeast Area Directors. They found this location, 
hired the Judges and made this weekend possible.  They did a great job organizing the Shows and 
had many amazing volunteers to make this weekend successful.  Thank you all that made it to 
these Shows. 

On August 3rd and 4th, we were at Crawford County Fairgrounds in Denison, IA.  The weather 
was much more cooperative this time.  The last time we spent a weekend here, there were bad 
storms that came through.  Our Judges were Robyn Gollehan and Paul Zink.  We had 28 Exhibitors 
and 169 entries on Saturday the 3rd. On Sunday the 4th, we had 22 Exhibitors and 123 entries.  We 
did have some drawings for prizes this weekend.  Congratulations to Marvin Davila and Todd 
Kirkpatrick for winning $100 vouchers for Precision Equine Cryotherapy donated by Erin Curran 
and to Krista Oldham and Amy Hendersen for winning $25 gift certificates to Southern Iowa 
Saddle Shop donated by Joanne Taylor.   

If you haven’t checked out the photos taken by Belinda of Galloping Winds Photography at 
our June Elkhart Shows, please do.  There are some great pictures.  I just placed my order.   

We are finishing up 2024 on September 7th and 8th at Greene County Fairgrounds in 
Jefferson, IA.  Please contact Doug Brown for stalls and hookups.  515-370-2161.  We are looking 
forward to seeing everyone! 
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